
From: Strzelecki Mike [mailto:Mike.Strzelecki@tube.tfl.gov.uk]  
Sent: 13 April 2010 12:16 
To: Valentino, Stefano 
Subject: Consultation on the Railways and Guided Transport (Miscellaneous Amendments) 
Regulations 2010 

Stefano, 
 
On behalf of London Underground, I confirm that we have no issues with the 
proposed changes. 
 
Regards, Mike 
 
Mike Strzelecki 
Director of Safety 
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